
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

6. ROLE OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ADVISER FOR LYTTELTON/MT HERBERT AREA 
 
 The Board received a report outlining the role of Philipa Hay, the Community Development Adviser for 

the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert area. 
 
 Members highlighted the matter of affordable housing and local petrol supplies as key issues 

impacting on local communities throughout the harbour basin.  Sustaining existing successful 
initiatives would also be an ongoing challenge for the Board and the local communities. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


